

Proposed high school, Severe and Complex Medical Needs stage accommodation and community facilities, swimming pool, First Opinion Practice veterinary clinic and associated works at
Seafield Rd, Bilston
Feedback Form Public Exhibition 18 April 2024
We are seeking your views on the proposals you have seen today. We would welcome your answers to the questions below and any other comments you would like to make.

First Name______________________________ Surname_________________________________
Email______________________________________________
Address_________________________________________________________________________
Holder Planning Ltd respect your privacy and are committed to protecting your personal data. We will only use the information provided to us in relation to the proposed development. In providing your personal details you acknowledge and agree to this.
Question 1 How did you hear about this exhibition?




Question 2 Which aspects of the proposal do you like and why?




Question 3 Which aspects of the proposal do you dislike and why?







Question 4 Have you any suggestions regarding the proposal?





Question 5 Do you have any other comments?





What happens next?
The response to this exhibition will help shape the content of the planning application. We will host a second public exhibition, which will consider comments received. When a planning application is submitted, we will take account of all comments made through the preparation of a Pre-Application Consultation Report which will summarise all of the feedback received and how this has influenced the final proposals. This Report will be submitted as part of the planning application.
We welcome your comments and would be grateful if you could fill in this feedback form and email it to lesley.mcgrath@holderplanning.co.uk
Alternatively, you can post it to: Holder Planning Ltd, 139 Comiston Road, Edinburgh, EH10 5QN
Please submit your comments to us by 25 April 2024.
Copies of the feedback form and public exhibition presentation are also available at www.holderplanning.com
For further information about the proposal, please contact: Lesley McGrath, Holder Planning Ltd, 139 Comiston Road, Edinburgh, EH10 5QN, Tel – 07841 487916
This public consultation forms part of the statutory pre-application consultation process and comments should not be made to the Midlothian Council, as planning authority at this time. Any comments made  in relation to the prospective application are not comments to the planning authority. If a planning application is submitted to Midlothian Council as planning authority, normal neighbour notification and publicity will be undertaken at that time and you will have the opportunity to make formal representations regarding the proposal. 
The public exhibition and associated public engagement outlined above does not form part of the Beeslack Community High School relocation and catchment realignment consultation, which is subject to separate consultation procedures.
